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For Wolf Creek Elementary the end of the year and the end of an era are imminent. 

Although it is a sad occasion for the community of Wolf Creek, I am happy to say that 

the transition for students appears to be progressing smoothly. Students had a successful 

visit to Manzanita on May 8. This was followed by a chance for parents to meet teachers 

from Manzanita here at Wolf Creek on the evening of May 14. Kudos to Jessica Durrant, 

the Manzanita staff and the Wolf Creek staff for making these two opportunities positive 

experiences for our students and parents.  

 

The transition for my Wolf Creek staff has also worked out about as well as anyone could 

have hoped. All teachers and all but one certified staff member have already been placed 

in other positions in the district. Kudos to Ms Breckner and her staff for making this 

happen so quickly and professionally. 

 

The end of the year has been filed with special events and educational field trips. Events 

included an “All about Trees” presentation, Spring Concert and Art Show, and spirit 

week. Science field trips included Science Works Museum, Wildlife Images, and 

Wildlife Safari. An end of year celebration/field day is scheduled for the last day of 

school that KDRV and the Daily Courier plan to cover. 

 

Plans have been made to start moving needed inventory from Wolf Creek to Manzanita 

once school is out. Library materials have already been transferred this week. Some of 

the teachers will be working two extra days after school to clean out the classrooms and 

to help with the move. I appreciate the teamwork from everyone in helping prepare the 

school for closure. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dave Fuller 

 

 


